
                             Ocean View Presbyterian Church Sewing Circle 

                                                                                     December 2014 

 

Dear Ladies, 

 

The church is all attired in its’ Christmas finery and we are ready to celebrate this lovely season, the 

birth of Jesus. I wish each of you best wishes for a wonderful Christmas.  With the beginning of 

Advent, OVPC will open its’ doors to many holiday activities during December. Please join us! 

On Wednesday, December 3, Thursday, December 4, and Friday, December 5, 9-11, you are asked to 

bring your crèches to Memorial Hall to set them up. We have been asked to leave them till Sunday, 

December 7. If you loan a crèche for display, write a story (100 words or less) about it; submit the 

story to Carol Kratch (carolkratch@gmail.com) or Elsie Young.  Join the choir in singing Christmas 

carols during the nativity Festival.  Please plan on attending Saturday, December 6, 10:00 till 2:00 P M, 

it is a lovely way to begin the Christmas season. 

Wednesday, December 10, the Sewing Circle will have its’ Christmas meeting. Attendees are asked to 

bring covered dish and the Executive Committee will provide refreshment s and dessert. Exciting 

news, that day, Sue Baer will install the new officers for 2015-2016 term. The new officers were 

elected at the November meeting and they are the following, Moderator, Lorie Hartsig, Secretary, 

Cathy Yantz, and treasurer, Liz Hobler. We are in need of a vice-moderator. It would be wonderful if 

someone stepped forward and volunteered to support the Circle. Call Kathy or me if you would be 

willing to serve. Bev Bailey will lead the Bible Study, Chapter 4 in our Study Book ” Reconciling Paul.” 

Friday, December 12, 6:00 PM is our Annual OVPC Christmas Potluck Supper. We will be bringing gifts 

for The Way Home. Some of the items on their Wish List are; socks, underwear, boxers and T shirts, 

warm hats, jeans, sweat suits, sweat shirts, and gloves. If you like a more detailed list of their needs,  

contact me.  Kathy Rhodes and a friend will be bringing us Christmas music. 

Sunday, December 14, we will honor Kaye Kellam on her retirement at a Coffee Hour after church.  

The Committee arranging this event is Kathy Sheetz, Carol Trent, Marge Schaefer, with Charlotte 

Wheatley as chair. 

 



 When  you are sending your Christmas cards this year, take a card and send it to this address: 

A Recovering American Soldier 

C/o Walter Reed Army Medical Center 

6900 Georgia Avenue NW 

Washington, DC 20307-5001 

If we all do this, think of how many cards these wonderful and special people who have sacrificed so 

mush would get! 

This was an idea we received by email and thought you would like to do. 

I hope you will join us in all the festivities planned at Ocean View. You are always welcome! 

Have a blessed Christmas season. 

Amy Peoples, Co-moderator 

 

                                                      

                                                  

                       Dates to Remember, December 2014 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, December 3, 4, 5 set up Nativity Festival 

Saturday, December 6, Nativity Festival, 11:00 till 2:00 PM  

Wednesday, December 10, 12, noon, Sewing Circle 

Friday, December 12m 6:00 PM OVPC Potluck Supper 

Sunday, December 14, Coffee Hour after church service 

 

 


